
 
May 3, 2018 

 

Lehigh County Community & Economic Development 
Attn: Ms. Clary Peralta 
Government Center 
17 S. 7th Street 
Allentown, PA 18101-2401 
 
Dear Ms. Peralta: 
 
This letter acknowledges the fact that The Allentown Band does not have any employee or Board 
member who receives $50,000 or more in compensation from Allentown Band operations.  The Allentown 
Band awards no bonuses to anyone associated with the organization. 
 
All staff are part-time employees. 
 
The following includes a listing of the organization’s five highest compensated individuals: 
 

Name Position Amount 

Ronald Demkee Music Director/Conductor $12,834  

Debra Heiney  Business Manager 5,324 

Mike Hahn Transportation Coordinator 4,957 

Mike Trach Secretary/Treasurer 2,412 

Greg Grove Librarian 2,025 
 
 
If you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Robin Flores, Allentown Band’s 
Grant Writer @ raflores@ptd.net or 610 248.5064 
Or, you can call me. 
 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Ronald H. Demkee 
Music Director & Conductor 
(484-225-3420) 
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